## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

Catherine Reindler

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 3:02 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

Recreational shooting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

Killing for pleasure should not be promoted in our society and less violent recreational activities are preferable. It is unhelpful to engender in children the "thrill" of killing animals.

The use of firearms is a danger to the user, family and innocent bystander.

Better methods of control should be explored.

I write in the hope that you will consider my submission.

Sincerely,

Catherine Reindler